From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Legal License Technician (LLLT)
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:55:10 PM

From: Tsuboi, Norma [mailto:TsuboiN@LanePowell.com]

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:55 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Legal License Technician (LLLT)

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State

Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

I’m writing to ask that you consider the continuation of this program. In a lot of cases, a full-blown
lawyer is overkill and people can’t afford them. But if they had the guidance of an LLLT, it would
create access to justice across income and race.

Thank you for your consideration.

NORMA TSUBOI
(she/her)
Legal Assistant

tsuboin@lanepowell.com
D 206.223.4914 206.779.7057
LANEPOWELL.COM

This message is private or privileged. If you are not the person for whom this message is
intended, please delete it and notify me immediately, and please do not copy or send this
message to anyone else.
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